
In recognition of National Dam Safety Awareness Day, May 31st, the Electric 
Department would like to promote and encourage individual and community 
responsibility for dam safety.  Dams provide many benefits including water, 
power, flood control, recreation and economic opportunities.  However, there 
are risks associated with dams, especially if a failure occurs.  Everyone is 
encouraged to know their role, their risks and benefits, and take action, as dam 
safety is a shared responsibility.  For further information visit the links below or 
contact the Electric Department at 747-4000. 

http://www.fema.gov/resources-general-public 

http://www.fema.gov/protecting-our-communities/dam-safety 
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